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April 11, 2015
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
Club President, Mark Picard, called the meeting to order at 10:45 a.m., April 11, 2015.
The meeting was held at the at the club’s field shelter.  There were 9 members in attendance.  
Secretary’s Report:  
The minutes of the December 5, 2014, meeting were approved.

Treasurer’s Report:
In the absence of club treasurer, Hank Mausolf, club president Mark Picard reported that the club has $480.00 in checking.  Our charter membership has been paid and there are no outstanding bills.  With the exception of one member, all members have renewed their memberships and paid their dues.
Field Safety Report:
There were no safety issues to report.
Old Business:  

There was no old business to report.
New Business:

The club is looking forward to co-hosting a fly in with the Aeromasters Club.  The event will be held on Model Aviation Day, August 15, 2015, at the WWRC field.  Hank Mausolf will not be able to CD the event this year.  Kirk Hallows nominated Eugene Albrycht for CD.  Hank has offered to contact Aeromasters to see if one of their members would be interested in acting as CD.  Hank will also take care of getting the event sanctioned by AMA.
A field work day will be held after the next meeting on May 9, 2015.  Come on out and lend a hand.

Marty Downing reported that he set up a Pay Pal account for the club. Dues can be paid and donations can be made through the account.   The account is set up as windwalkersrc@yahoo.com.
Marty requested that members send him any pictures they would like to see on the website.  The photo album does not have much in it and it would be great to update it with some current photos.  He also inquired if there are any plans to do a multi club discount for members of other clubs who wish to join WWRC.  WWRC has the lowest membership dues of clubs in the area and since we are looking at raising dues, there was no action taken.
The meeting was adjourned at 11:20 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
.  
